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Letter of Transmittal 
              
 
Date:  February 20, 2007 
 
From:  Al Santos 
 
Re:  HYATT REGENCY NB EXPANSION 
 
To:  Laurie Hager 
  The Planning Center 
              
 
This is to inform you that the proposed project site at 1107 Jamboree Road in 
the City of Newport Beach is located within the service territory of COX 
Communications.  
 
COX services from digital phone service to high-speed internet to commercial 
cable TV services can be provided from our existing facility along Jamboree 
Road.  
 
If you have any questions or require further information regarding our existing 
services, please feel free to contact me at (949) 546-2484.  
 


